
From: O'Connell, Kelly <kmoconnell@fcps.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 8:43 AM
To: Murphy, Katherine A. <kamurphy@fcps.edu>; Roman, Kristina M. <KMRoman@fcps.edu>
Cc: Schaefer, Dawn M <DMSchaefer@fcps.edu>
Subject: RE: [External] Supplemental Data Request (OCR Case No. 11-21-5901)

Kathy – 

As of the start of Feb 2022, approximately 1,070 students have received are or have recovery 
services indicated on their IEP in some form.

KO

Kelly O’Connell
Acting Manager, Due Process and Special Education Services 
Office of Special Education Procedural Support
Fairfax County Public Schools
kmoconnell@fcps.edu
571-423-4296
Willow Oaks
8270 Willow Oaks Corporate Drive
Fairfax, VA 22031
www.fcps.edu 


